From:

City Council

Sent:

November 14, 2017 11:47 AM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

RECUVED

NOV 14 2017

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE SASKATOON

Submitted on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 - 11:46 Submitted by anonymous user: 142.165.166.140

Submitted values are:

Date: Tuesday, November 14, 2017

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Sean Last Name: Homenick

Address: 314- 120 23rd Street East

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code: S7K 0K8

Email: shomenick@gmail.com

Comments:

On behalf of the Saskatchewan Environmental Advisory Committee, I request to address City Council regarding the consent item on the Council's next agenda regarding the proposed delays to the creation of Recovery Park at the City of Saskatoon landfill site.

SEAC is a proponent of this project (and the City's strategic waste priorities and goals), and do not agree with plans to delay this project. We urge City Council to come up with the funding needed to ensure that the Recovery Park project begins construction in 2018.

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/202797